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As a concerned Oregonian, I oppose HB3075 because it lacks a fiscal impact 

statement, leaving taxpayers in the dark about its true cost. This bill, amending 

firearm permit rules from Ballot Measure 114, filing times will increase greatly and 

likely time out and infringeon leagal law biding people to not be ableto purchase 

firearms, burdening law-abiding citizens while likely increasing demands on the 

Oregon State Police. Without a clear fiscal analysis, we’re left to guess the price tag 

of this expanded bureaucracy—higher administrative costs, more staff time, and no 

evidence these changes will enhance safety. Responsible legislation demands 

transparency, yet HB3075 pushes forward without proving it won’t drain public funds. 

We deserve better than unaccountable spending disguised as reform. 


